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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               22nd March 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Accept and respect…we are all different’ 

 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

Tuesday was the last swimming session for Y2. 
The lessons are a vital part of the curriculum 
and is a valuable life skill. The children all 
enjoyed the sessions and it was lovely to see 
them gain confidence in the water as the weeks 
went on.  
 

 

Poppies Class Assembly 
 

Well done to Poppies (1K) for their 
fabulous PSHE assembly all about ‘respect’ 
– we thought they were fabulous, we hope 
you did too! 
 
 

 

Easter Bingo 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated eggs and to 
everyone  who came to our Easter Bingo – you all 
helped in raising much needed funds for our 
school…it was a fantastic success! 
We raised an amazing total of:  
 

£510 
 

 

Neurodiversity 
 

This week we have been celebrating 
Neurodiversity. Neurodiversity is the 
concept that we are all different and have 
different strengths and weaknesses with 
our brain. We have been exploring some of 
the conditions that come under the 
umbrella of neurodiversity eg ADHD, 
autism, dyslexia etc. Exploring how we are 
all different and amazing and how we can 
help and support each other.  
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       94% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   93%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    95% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    91% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   92% 
 
Unfortunately no classes in green this 
week! Let’s see if we can do better 
next term and hopefully reach our 
attendance target of 96% 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

93% 
School begins at 8:45 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

Giraffe’s Can’t Dance 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Giraffe’s 
Can’t Dance workshop on Tuesday. We hope you 
enjoyed it and took away some ideas to help you 
bring storytelling to life at home. 

 

Forest School 
 

On Wednesday 27th March it is Tulips (1D) turn 
for Forest School. If possible can the children 
please bring in a pair of wellies (with name in) in a 
plastic bag. Thank you. 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

27 Mar     Forest School Tulips (1D) 
28 Mar     Break up for Easter 1:15pm 
15  Apr     Return to school 8:45am 
16  Apr     Parents Evening 
17  Apr     Parents Evening 
19  Apr     1D Biscuit Day 

 

Break up for Easter 
 

Just a reminder that we break up for the 
Easter holidays on : 
 
Thursday 28th March at 1:15pm 

 
.  

 
 

Arbor App 
 

Just a reminder that we have sent a link via email 
to log on to our new Arbor app. If you haven’t 
received the link or your email address is incorrect 
then please let the office know. Thank you 


